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GovernorNikki R. Haley
1205Pendleton Street
Columbia, South Carolina 29201

I am writing to seek your assistance with a matter involving the Department of
Employment and Workforce that currently threatens the existence of my company and the jobs of
the close to 400 South Carolinians that work for me. Enclosed please find a Memorandum from
my attorney explaining the issue. It appears his efforts to resolve this matter with DEW have
reached an impasse, and I do not know what to do.

Dear Governor Haley,

cc: Cheryl M. Stanton
Executive Director, SC DEW
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